August 2023
Dear Parents of UPK & Kindergarten students:

We hope that you have had an enjoyable summer. Time has gone quickly, and the beginning of the school year is rapidly approaching!

In an effort to help your child transition to school we have decided to have parent-teacher conferences for UPK and Kindergarten on Thursday, September 7th and Friday, September 8th. This will help you and your child get to know the teacher and classroom in a more personal setting.

***Please use the SIGNUPGENIUS link, to sign up for your parent teacher conference. We are sending the link to your email address, that we have on file. The link will be sent on August 16th at 12:00pm.***
     On Monday September 11th, you have the option to ride the school bus to school with your child. If you choose this option, the busses will pick up UPK & Kindergarten children and their parents during the regular bus run in the morning. Children who will walk/drive should arrive with their parents by 8:05 am. At this time parents will be able to walk their child to his/her classroom.  The students will then have a regular full day of school. If you arrived to the school by bus, the buses will transport parents home; buses will be leaving around 8:10.  

     We look forward to seeing you and your child on September 6th for our Meet and Greet from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 843-2025 ext. 3200.

